
“The Catholic education I obtained
through St. Mary of the Woods and
Trinity High School is something I will
always carry near and dear to my heart. I
graduated from Trinity High School in
2008. I went on to attend Murray State
University, where I completed the Animal
Health Technology Program, and
graduated with a Bachelor of Science in
Agriculture degree. After college, I
became a licensed veterinary
technologist and practiced at
Kentuckiana Animal Clinic in Owensboro,
Kentucky. While practicing at KAC, I
became passionate about teaching like-
minded individuals about the veterinary
industry. In 2017, I started working at
Owensboro Community and Technical
College as an instructor for the Veterinary
Technology Program, where I continue to
spread my passion and love for
veterinary medicine. The love and
support I received at Trinity High School
is unsurpassed; it was because of what I
learned and found at SMWS and THS
that I was confident enough to follow my
dream of becoming a veterinary
technologist and teacher."
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